

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

DIVISION OF AVIATION

CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

FREDRIC R. MANN
CITY REPRESENTATIVE
AND DIRECTOR OF COMMERCE

PHILADELPHIA 42, PA.

DAVID G. DAVIS
DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF COMMERCE
FOR AVIATION

WILLIAM T. BURNS
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF COMMERCE
FOR AVIATION

September 6, 1961

Miss Marguerite G. Jones Secretary Highway Choral Group 4132 N. Darien Street Philadelphia 6, Pa.

Dear Miss Jones:

Once again the time has arrived to begin the planning of our seventh annual Christmas musical programs at the Philadelphia International Airport, and we are reminded of the wonderful music provided by your organization last year. The favorable comments and interest expressed by the traveling public is very encouraging and furnishes a tangible demonstration of their appreciation of your efforts. This year's program is planned to cover the period December II to 23 inclusive, and it is with great pleasure that we again extend an invitation to your organization to participate. The arrangements of last year regarding the availability of piano and organ and dressing facilities are still in effect and our timing for the individual performances will be basically the same. We are planning to have school groups between the hours of 3:30 and 5:30 P.M. and adult groups in the evenings between 7:00 and 9:00 P.M. Past experience has indicated that programs of approximately 35 to 45 minutes duration are adequate.

We sincerely hope that your organization will be able to participate and I would appreciate your advice in order that we may determine a date and time mutually agreeable so that our program may be completely finalized by November 13. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the Division of Aviation offices, Sa 7-9955 and either I or my secretary will be happy to clarify any points in question. I hope we may have the pleasure of hearing your organization again this year.

Very truly yours,

AUSTIN B. BROUGH

Airports Operations Manager

Division of Aviation

ABB/pMcw

Ac 7-9955